
May 2002 - SuperbIndia Team In Mumbai 

Our SuperbIndia professional web hosting Consulting Team will be travelling to Mumbai, 
from May 13, 2002 to May 18, 2002. 

Superb Internet Corp. laid the foundation for SuperbIndia, early in 2000. Prior to launching 
the SuperbIndia office, considerable research was conducted during which extensive 
feedback has been given to our US Office and a lot of positive changes have been 
incorporated to the benefits of our India based customers. 

Today our SuperbIndia team provides our customers with comprehensive sales, billing, 
technical and customer support from the India Office, in addition to delivering superior web 
hosting services to many large, well-known web-enabled organizations. 

In the past year since opening the India Office, we have worked tirelessly in our 
commitment to the India marketplace and are pleased to note that in just one year, we 
have seen a 1500% increase in our market share. To that end, we have dedicated ourselves 
to improving the quality of service and the level of commitment we bring to both our 
customers and our partners. 

We are committed to ensuring that we continue to grow and expand our market share in 
India. Our innovative worldwide marketing campaigns led by our VP of Marketing Curtis R 
Curtis, our purposeful India centric marketing strategies implemented by our India team are 
sure proof of the success. 

To achieve this, we at SuperbIndia are ready to provide you with innovative ways to win 
over your competition. We are dedicated to working together with you in order to explore 
business/web hosting opportunities while ensuring your peace of mind regarding network 
infrastructure and technical support issues. 

To contact us for further details or to set up an appointment with one of our trained 
professionals, email us at: Sales@india.superb.net with the "Subject: Mumbai Visit" 

 


